Landscape Services for November
Submitted by: Meticulous Landscaping, Inc.
Now into mid fall our lawn maintenance services will start cutting back to “as needed” mowing.  Leaf clean up services for all the lawn areas will begin this month and will be scheduled based on the rate of leaf drop. The final leaf clean up will be completed near the end of November or possibly in the first week of December.  We will also be completing the full fall cleanup of the clubhouse and common areas.
In addition, the final fertilizer application will be made this month.  Remember if for any reason you do not want fertilizer applications made to your lawn, please contact our office 609-971-8551 and we will provide you with information on how to properly mark your property.

Remember to have your irrigation system winterized for the season to prevent system damage. 

